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TO:  All Law Enforcement Officials 

FROM:  B. Sue Fulton, Chair and Chief Administrator 

DATE: November 23, 2020 

SUBJECT: Change to Enhanced Digital Driver License (EDDL) and Non-Driver 
Identification  

 

Beginning this week, the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC) will begin a pilot for the 
issuance of its updated Enhanced Digital Driver License (EDDL) and Non-Driver Identification. This 
rollout will include customers that receive their license via online or mail in services. The MVC is also 
planning several agency pilots in the coming weeks. 

Although the look of the EDDL differs slightly from the existing driver license, the MVC would like to ensure that 
outside parties are aware of the details of this new document, which will have a phased-in issuance process 
beginning in November 2020. This conversion process will take several months to complete. Once all MVC 
Agencies are successfully converted to issue the new EDDL, the old-style will no longer be issued. 
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